
26TH SUNDAY OF THE YEAR

A witness for the truth
"If they will not listen to either Moses or the prophets,
they will not be convinced even if someone should rise
from the dead." These words of Jesus were spoken to the
Pharisees who were very good living people but who were
missing the point. They are also for us today as we so
often miss the point of our faith also. The core of our
Christian faith is that Jesus has risen from the dead and
is living among us. This knowledge should give us great
energy for living, great reverence for every person, great
joy and freedom. Instead we make the living out of our
faith a duty, a task, a burden, a lot of the time. We do the
same in our intimate relationships of marriage and family
life. It is time to catch the spirit of Jesus and let our love
shine out to the world we live in and to the faith
community we are part of. 

Fr. Johnny Doherty, C.Ss.R.

Greenlough Sick & Housebound 
Fr. Harkin will visit the sick

and housebound this 
Monday 30th September.

Month of the Rosary - The month of
October is traditionally dedicated to
the Rosary. The History can be traced
back to the life & preaching of St.
Dominic. The Rosary can enable us to
meditate on the mysteries of our Lord’s
life and that of his Blessed Mother.

During October the Rosary will be recited after
Monday to Thursday Morning Masses.

If you would be willing to lead a decade on any of these
days please sign your name on the sheet on the tables.

Monday 30th September & Tuesday 1st October: 9.00am
WEDNESDAY: NO MORNING MASS

Thursday 3rd Oct: 9.00am followed by the
Rosary and Adoration to 6.00pm.
Friday 4th: Wedding: 12.30pm

Evening Mass at 7.30pm (First Friday)
Saturday 5th: 10.00am; Vigil: 7.30pm

Sunday 6th: 9.00am & 11.00am  (Children's Liturgy)

The Month’s Mind Mass for Larry McGlone, RIP
will be held on Saturday 5th October at 7.30pm.
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26TH SUNDAY OF THE YEAR

Ministers of the Word - the Rota
for readers is now available on the
tables in the Church. Thank You.

Gathering with the Bereaved
facilitated by Hugo MacOscar will be

held on Wednesday 9th October 
at 7.30pm in the Quiet Room. 



Church Collections: 22/9. Wkly: £1297.69; 
B/Fund: £422.15. Thanks for your continued generosity. 

Lavey Parish Mass Schedule

30th September - 6th October
Monday, Wednesday, Thursday & Friday: 9.15am

Friday: Adoration 9.30am to 5.00pm, Mayogall Hall.
Sat: 7.00pm; Sun: 9.00am & 11.00am - Lavey GAA Hall

Website: www.greenlough.com

Church Cleaning Rota for October
Rosemarie McAllister, Pat Letters, Mary McCullagh,
Mary Kelly, Martina McErlean, Eileen McGurk and

Enya Carey. Thank you for your help.

Parish Envelope Counters for October

Mary Ann, Patsy, Carmel and McPeake Family.
Thanks to Bridie McAlynn, Eileen Reid, Michael Henry &

Teresa Henry who counted during September.

Pope’s Intentions for October
A Missionary "Spring" in the Church

That the breath of the Holy Spirit engender a new
missionary "spring" in the Church.

Continuous Prayer Movement for Marriage & Family Life
Our parish monthly day of prayer takes place 

this Sunday 29th September.

Kilrea and Portglenone Hospice Support
Group are holding a Ladies night of Fashion
in the Wild Duck Portglenone on Saturday
12th October at 7.30pm. Tickets: £10 can be
bought from Kilrea & Portglenone Hospice
Facebook page or pay at the door. Fashion
on show from several gorgeous boutiques
showcasing the latest Autumn/Winter wear as
well as drinks reception and pop up shops.

Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

MASS TIMES
SUNDAYS:

Vigil: 7.30pm
Morning:

9.00am & 11am
WEEKDAYS:
Mon - Thurs:

9.00am
Friday: 7.30pm
Saturday: 10am

First Fridays:
7.30pm

CONFESSIONS

As Announced

BAPTISMS
Saturday
Afternoon

Telephone No’s

Fr. Graham
028 7964 2458

Fr. Harkin
028 2582 1190

Parish Office:
028 2582 1190

St. Mary’s PS:
028 2582 1066

St. Conor’s
College:

028 2582 1370

Neighbouring
Parishes
Bellaghy

Mgr. Dolan
028 7938 6259

St Oliver Plunkett’s GAC. 
Lotto 23/9: 7, 9, 19 & 23. Not Won. 

£25: Ricoh Kerr & Jim Gordon. Jackpot: £1700.00.

Football & Camogie Club update 
Underage Camogie: All Underage camogie has stopped for
this year and will resume again in Jan 2020. Well done to
all our little camogie girls for doing so well this year. Your
hard work has really paid off!! Congratulations to our U14
& U16 camogie girls for their terrific efforts this year that
resulted in them winning the U16 League, U14 Feile, U14
League & U14 Championship. This has been a fantastic
year for the club! We would like to take this opportunity to
thank everyone for their support this year & especially all
our managers/coaches that give up their time to do so. It's
very much appreciated! 

Halloween Trail & Ball - Sunday 27th October

Lip Sync: The football & camogie clubs will be hosting a
joint fundraiser Lip Sync on Saturday 30th November.
There will be a meeting in the club on Monday 30th
September at 8pm for acts to confirm their place.

End of Summer Bash 2019: Well done to the Lynn's Brae
townland that won this year's bash - Until next year! 

Cumann Céilí Chondae Dhoire - 50th Anniversary Céilí 
Saturday 5th October - Parochial Hall,
Bellaghy. Celebrations will begin with an
opportunity to take a trip down memory
lane. There will be a short video showing a
selection of céilís over the years starting at
8.00 until 9.00pm with a cup of tea for anyone who wishes
to join us. The Céilí will commence at 9.30pm. Music by
Raymond Loney Céilí Band. Adm£5 (including supper).

Parish Newsletter Deadline - Wednesday at 1.00pm


